
Although there will be some financial and emotional distress due to the 

implementation of the proposed legislation one must not forget that this is 

often the case when an individual tries to take undue advantage by going after 

the loop holes in any system. 

Recent reports about a drop in number of international students enrolling for 

VET courses linked to migration is proof enough that  some individuals like 

migration agents, training providers and students as well were hand in glove to 

exploit the system. This is the worst form of human trafficking under the 

disguise of education. 

I strongly advocate that this bill be passed so that we can target the RIGHT 

candidates for migration and this particular event acts as a deterrent to 

individuals trying to rort the system.  


